
To All PV School District Employees:

The PVSD Foundation needs your help! We are offering employees the opportunity to 
participate in a Payroll Deduction Employee Giving Campaign. By participating in this 
program, you would become part of a group of educators, administrators, and staff 
members who will support each other’s ideas as we implement innovative programs 
in our classrooms. 

As you may know, the Foundation provides grants to teachers and staff members 
across the district for new programs, equipment, technology and other items needed 
to enrich opportunities for our students. 

If you would like to support the Foundation’s efforts, please complete this form and 
return it to Janet Heacock in Payroll (District Office). If you have questions about the 
Employee Giving Campaign or about the PVSD Foundation, please contact Cindy 
Hickey at pvsdfoundation@gmail.com. Please note that your contribution is tax-de-
ductible. Thank you for your consideration!

PVSD Foundation Employee 
Giving Campaign

PAYROLL DEDUCTION FORM

Employee Name:				    School/Department:

Payroll Deduction Amount:	  $2 per pay		  $4 per pay		
					      $6 per pay 		  $___ per pay

	 I would like to make a one-time donation via check 

Important Notes:

The payroll deduction will begin with the first pay after enrollment. Your total payroll 
deduction contributions for the calendar year to the PVSD Foundation will appear on 
your last pay stub in December.

If you wish to make a direct contribution, please make your check payable to the 
PVSD Foundation, and return it with this form. All contributions 

are tax-deductible.PVSD Foundation
3 Iron Bridge Drive
Collegeville, PA 19426
pvsdfoundation.org


